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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The festive spirit has arrived in school this week, much excitement is bubbling!  Paddington and 
Attenborough classes are putting the finishing touches to their Christmas play and the whole school are 
busy preparing our Christingle service.  See the letter sent out yesterday for further details. 
 
We have also enjoyed some frostier mornings and loved playing outside in the falling snow yesterday, it 
looked very pretty!  Please can all children come to school with the appropriate school uniform – smart 
for learning, plus a coat. 
 
Open morning this morning was a lovely opportunity for parents and carers to come into school and 
share their children’s pride in their work.  Thank you for your support.  If you weren’t able to come in 
today we will hold another session in January. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 

Christmas plans 
Please see the letter sent home yesterday for more information about our performances this year. 
 
Save the Children Christmas jumper day – Thursday 7th December – this year we will be supporting the Save the 
Children campaign.  A voluntary donation can be made via this link, funds raised help to better the lives of 
vulnerable children at this time of year. Usual school t-shirts and bottoms please.  
Warbstow Primary Academy - Christmas Jumper Day is raising money for Save The Children! 
 
Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 13th December – It would be wonderful if every pupil enjoyed a special Christmas 
lunch on Wednesday 13th December. There is a choice of roast turkey or quorn roast with all the festive trimmings. 
Orders are made in the usual way via ParentPay and please select a dessert option.  
 
PTA Christmas disco Friday 15th December 3:30-5pm – tickets go on sale Monday 11th December.  Your child is 
welcome to bring in a bag of disco clothes and can change into them at the end of the day.  We will escort the 
children to the disco and parents collect from the hall at 5pm. 

Bude golf club visit – Thursday 7th Dec 
Earhart class can come into school wearing joggers or leggings (no shorts please), trainers and a Christmas jumper 
on Thursday ready for their golf session at Bude. A warm coat will also be required. Collection from the golf club at 
3.30pm.  

Christmas cards 
Children are welcome to bring Christmas cards into school for their friends and post them into our post box, they 
will then be delivered.  There is a post box in each classroom.  

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230034772


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Things you need to know for next week. 
Tuesday – Paddington and Attenborough Christmas play - PAFC after school club. 
Thursday –Christmas jumper day - Earhart trip to Bude Golf Club – FINAL Craft club. 
  

Dates 
5th Dec, 6pm – Paddington and Attenborough Christmas Play 
7th Dec – Christmas jumper day 
7th Dec – Earhart visit to Bude Golf Club 
12th Dec, 2pm – Christingle Service 
13th Dec – Christmas Lunch 
15th Dec, 3.30-5pm – Christmas Disco 
20th Dec-3rd Jan – Christmas Break 
4th Jan – Return to school 
9th Feb – INSET Day 
12th-16th Feb– Half Term 
29th Mar-12th Apr – Easter Break 
15th Apr – INSET Day 
27th -31st May – Half Term 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
24th July – Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
 

Third Party Disclaimer 
Attached with this newsletter are third party activities taking place over the coming weeks. Reference to any 
specific third-party activity, product or service does not constitute or imply it’s endorsement, sponsorship or 
recommendation by Warbstow Primary Academy and the Aspire Academy Trust. It is for information only.  
 
 
        

This half term’s value…                                           CURIOSITY 

       
 

What could be the dinner winner table? Next week we will be earning 
our places on the dinner winner table for showing wonderful kindness, 
respect and manners.  We really promote our values and seek to 
encourage them at all times. 

Theatre 
While we are not going to the Pantomime in January as in previous years we are in the process of looking into an 
alternative theatre experience for pupils. Watch this space for more news!  


